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November 14, 2022

Dear NSD Families and Staff,

Today our schools are reporting 29 positive cases of COVID-19 during school last week.

1 positive case at Amherst Street Elementary School
1 positive case at Bicentennial Elementary School
4 positive cases at Birch Hill Elementary School
1 positive case at Broad Street Elementary School
2 positive cases at Charlotte Avenue Elementary School
2 positive cases at Fairgrounds Elementary School
1 positive case at Ledge Street Elementary School
1 positive case at Mount Pleasant Elementary School
1 positive case at Sunset Heights Elementary School

2 positive cases at Elm Street Middle School
2 positive cases at Fairgrounds Middle School

4 positive cases at Nashua High School North
7 positive cases at Nashua High School South

With Thanksgiving fast approaching next week, please take care to keep yourself, your family members,
and others healthy. If you or your student is not feeling well, stay home from school, avoid others,
including those with whom you live, and seek COVID-19 testing to help with good health and wellbeing.

Thank you for your support and, if you have questions about the pandemic, please email
COVID-19 nashua.edu.

Sincerely,

'Mano ndrade, .D.
Superintendent of Schools

141 Ledge Street, Nashua, New Hampshire 03060
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